




Can you clarify please.
 
Cheers
 
Charlie
Sent from my iPhone
 
On 19 Dec 2018, at 16:04, Paul Bradbury <P.Bradbury@gov.je<mailto:P.Bradbury@gov.je>> wrote:
Dear All
 
To confirm, I have now had a further conversation with the Chief Minister who has made clear that he wishes to proceed with a proposition to
rescind the site and preferred scheme decisions, as below. I have reminded him of the advice he has received in the various CoM reports.
 
He wishes to lodge by Friday in the name of the Chief Minister, so we can make a February debate. I will share a draft late today or early tomorrow
 
Paul
 
R&P Outline
 
Proposition
 
The States are asked to decide whether they are of opinion to refer to their Acts of 1st December 2016 and 13th December 2017, which together
approved the Preferred Scheme for construction a new General Hospital on the site of the present hospital and adjoining land, and to agree to
rescind those Acts.
 
Report - 
 
1.      Introduction
 
2.      Background - summary of states decisions
 
3.      Policy Development Board - attaching reports
 
4.      Council of Ministers - explaining issues raised at CoM based on minutes, and that Ministers have different views/free vote
 
5.      Planning Permission - status only, based on D Young email to Ministers
 
6.      Summary of relevant considerations - 

 
7.      Financial and Manpower Implications  -

 
8.      Conclusion - 
 
 
---------------------------------------- End Of Message ---------------------------------------
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